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29 February 2012 

Dear William, 

 

Health and Social Care Committee – Petition P-04-362 Ambulance 

Services in Monmouth 

 

Thank you for your letter regarding the petition on ambulance services in 

Monmouth. 

 

The Committee considered your letter at its meeting this morning. The 

Committee noted that you have written to the Minister for Health and Social 

Services and the Welsh Ambulance NHS Trust to seek their views on this 

petition. The Committee agreed that, in order to avoid any duplication of 

effort, it would await responses to your respective letters before considering 

any further work on this matter.  

 

I would be grateful if you could share the responses with me once they are 

received. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Mark Drakeford AC AM 

Cadeirydd - Chair 


